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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

15/04/2019  23:04:132019/1156/P OBJ Hampstead CAAC HCAAC does not recommend consent for rooflights on front elevations which we believe is contrary to policy, 

certainly harmful to the character of houses also ref. the CA Statement. Rooflights are powerful sources of 

daylight but also of light pollution which it seems policy may not be able to control. Residents mainly leave 

such sources unmasked at night. The internal planning may need to ve re-assessed for rear-located rooflights 

to satisfy requirements.
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